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THIRD ANNUAL LOWCOUNTRY
SALUTES

Presented by Palmetto Military Support Group

Hosted by the Charleston RiverDogs

An event to recognize and honor the Charleston Tri-County high school
graduates who commit to the military, service
academies or ROTC and to show the family members
of the graduates that our community celebrates their
choice to join the military and supports the family
members during this transition.

 

Sunday, June 27

3 p.m. Program

Joseph P. Riley, Jr. Park

360 Fishburne Street, Charleston- FREE
PARKING

(Covid protocols will be observed.)

Event Gate opens at 2:30 p.m,
Program Starts promptly at 3 p.m. with Picnic
Celebration to follow.
RiverDogs game starts at 5 p.m. and
attendance includes a ticket to the game!

Pricing:

Graduates - FREE

Graduate Guest -1 FREE per graduate

Individual/Extra Graduate Guest - $20


Includes: 

A short program with our legislative
members and Charleston military
leaders speaking of the importance of
their decision and military leaders from
all branches welcoming these new
graduates into the military.

https://www.milb.com/charleston/


A picnic on Doby’s Deck following the program and before the RiverDogs
baseball game
Recognition of our honored graduates throughout the RiverDogs baseball
game

Special Event Note: 

A planning committe for the event has already begun working on the event.
However, it's not too late if you want to volunteer. Contact Cheryl Clark at
info@palmettomilitarysupportgroup.org. 

Lunch and
Learn

In partnership with


Tuesday, June 1, 2021 

The Segra Club at Riley Park


Joseph P. Riley Park


More details to come

RECENT ACTIVITIES 

We were proud to support the Drive through Dinner for Families of
Deployed Military and EFMP families. Thank you to O'Charley's Restaurant +
Bar at Northwoods for providing the dinner. Emily and her team were great!
Please support their restaurant and thank them for supporting our Charleston
military!

REGISTER NOW

mailto:info@palmettomilitarysupportgroup.org?subject=Lowcountry%20Salutes%20Planning%20Committee
https://www.northcharlestonchamber.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ocharleysfans/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVoave5nqw_xz4C-IRZofVgvbEpAhMdjxvB8RsgwSTq1e1DNWwtvyz6jIHmQKLH55R8XMsUTGnIGXZD99_Ovr7LgM4wJx9lS0jWZ7FLh03C2LNs37R7RMY737JiFYnzpX3y4n5fgXh3qqNt7R3oOXRN36PbbgzwFwxgP-alWZer5aA099xtrF1h3FyzaDxHBnc&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.palmettomilitarysupportgroup.org/calendar#!event/register/2021/6/27/third-annual-lowcountry-salutes


The South Carolina Stingrays  hosted their Military Appreciation Night on
Saturday, February 13. Players wore specialty military themed jerseys that
were auctioned off throughout the game with a portion of the proceeds
benefiting the Hiram E Mann Chapter of Tuskegee Airmen. PMSG was a
sponsor of the event and was able to give away 50 tickets to military members. 

Palmetto Military Support Group donated $800 of diapers to the Airman's
Attic at Joint Base Charleston with additional contributions from Costco in North
Charleston and two of the Commissary vendors

Along with Colonel Marc E. Greene,
Commander, 628th Air Base Wing,
PMSG co-hosted a Civic Leaders
Reception in honor of The
Commander, USAF Expeditionary
Center Major General Mark
Camerer.


A special thank you to the City of
North Charleston for letting us use
Quarters K at Riverfront Park and
the great food provided by Southern
Roots Smokehouse.

 

PMSG bought 140 pizzas for single
Airman living in the Dorm on
SuperBowl Sunday. We are working
on opportunities for other military
services later in the year.


https://www.stingrayshockey.com/
https://hiram-e-mann-tuskegee-airmen-chapter.square.site/
https://www.southernrootssmokehouse.com/


Thank you to Stoner's Pizza Joint for
the great pizzas and their support. 

Airman's Attic on JBC is looking for volunteers 
Learn about other volunteers. 

They are open Wed - Fri from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. and are in need of help! 


Easiest if you have base access
already but can work to get you
access with regular volunteer
commitment.  Please contact MSgt
Jonathan Blackwell to sign up for
volunteer shifts.  He can be
reached at 

jonathan.blackwell@us.af.mil or by
phone at (843)297-1908. 


GREAT Opportunity for our Veteran Members in particular!!

                  

The Airman’s Attic, located in building 1950 on the Air Base, offers no-cost
items including clothing, toys, uniforms and household goods for military
members E-5 and below and their immediate families from ALL military
services. The recapitalization of the donated goods helps take care of service
members and their families by alleviating various financial stressors they may
encounter especially when new to the community.

        
                                          

       

THANK YOU TO OUR 2021 CORPORATE SPONSORS 
                                                  

 

https://stonerspizzajoint.com/order/north-charleston
http://%20https//tinyurl.com/yj6pgg6k
https://tinyurl.com/yj6pgg6k
mailto:jonathan.blackwell@us.af.mil
https://business.comcast.com/?utm_source=dotcom&utm_campaign=Right-Side&utm_medium=dotcom&CMP=ILC_comcastbusiness_xfinity-learn-shop_re
https://soeagle.net/
https://smallbusiness.withgoogle.com/#!/
https://www.crewschevrolet.com/


 

PMSG is a private organization. It is not a part of the DoD or any of its’
components and it has no governmental status.

Copyright © 2021 Palmetto Military Support Group, All rights reserved.
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